
Newsletter dated 28th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Hi All, 
 
Well, my 28 days have whizzed by, in fact it’s a bit of a fog! 
 
Thoroughly enjoyed it and thanks for your support. Best wishes to Anne 
Sutcliffe who is leading us through March. And thanks too for little bit 
of spring she gave me on my last day. 

 
 
Please could we have some volunteers to do the Tuesday draws, Sheila Stewart would love to hear 
from you and our latest Committee meeting minutes can be found on Club V1 and in the Ladies 
Changing Rooms. 
 
Finally, the results for Tuesday NQ individual Stableford were as follows: 
 
Division 1 
1st   Frances Kipping     34 points £7 
2nd    Sheila Stewart  32 points £5 
 
Division 2 
1st   Julia Corr  30 points £7 
2nd   Carolyn Nanon  28 points £5 
3rd   Carolyn Butterworth 28 points £3 
  
Nine Hole Competition 
1st  Wendy Audsley  18 points £4 
2nd  Pat Mitchell  13 points £2 
 
    
 
Best wishes 
Linda 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


